Weber School District

Transportation

To: Superintendent Gina Buttars, Weber School District Board of Education
From: Kristen H. Kearl, Supervisor of Transportation

ccC: Robert, Petersen, Dax Teuscher, Seth Pilkington

Date: 1/27/2023

Re: School Bus Purchases

WSD Board Members,

Thank you for taking the extra time to understand and see the need for the quick decision to
purchase seven buses from our bus vendor International. The total purchase for the seven buses is
$1,188,932.00 As I mentioned before, this is last year’s pricing. This will be such a benefit for our
district. The buses are in Salt Lake City and should be delivered to our transportation office the first
week of February 2023. All seven buses are full size regular ed buses. Two of which are equipped
with luggage racks and USB ports for long distance travel and state playoff games, as well as other
out of town trips. These two buses are also equipped with the standard school bus operational
equipment to use on every day routes.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration of this immediate acquisition.

If I can provide you with further clarification or answers to questions, please feel free to contact me
at 801-476-7931. Alternatively, you can reach me on my cell phone at 801-725-4610.

Sincerely,

Kristen H. Kearl

Supervisor

Weber School District Transportation



